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Mr Chair, Madam Executive Director, 

My delegation wishes to also congratulate the distinguished Chair of the ad hoc 

Committee and the members of the ad hoc Committee on the work towards the 

development of a stakeholder engagement policy. The Nigerian delegation wishes to 

know what measures are in place to ensure that UN-Habitat’s resources, personnel 

and programmes are driven by, and focused on issues which are reflective of the 

aggregated interests of member states?  

This preoccupation is premised on the hope that the stakeholder engagement 

process would not put strain or pressure on the resources and personnel of the 

organisation. 

I thank you. 

 


